
                                    
 

  

 

Dear Residential Customer, 

 

If you wish to deactivate your branched irrigation system, the unions on the riser/stand pipes must be permanently 

capped. Homeowners may complete this work or they may hire a licensed professional qualified to work on 

residential water services.  

 

At the completion of the required work, the property owner must submit a completed Deactivated Branched Irrigation 

System form as well as pictures of the completed work or copy of invoice showing work was completed by a licensed 

professional to the Cross Connection Program. (cross.connection@raleighnc.gov or fax: 919-996-1868) Upon inspection 

and/or approval by the Raleigh Director of Public Utilities or his designee, the account will be marked inactive and 

testing will not be required until the system is brought back into service. Upon reactivating the irrigation system, the 

owner must immediately notify the City of Raleigh’s Cross Connection Program and hire a Certified Tester to test the 

approved backflow assembly and submit the report online. Please feel free to contact the Cross Connection Program with 

any questions you may have concerning this process.  

 

DEACTIVATION OF IRRIGATION SYSTEM 
 

This form is to affirm that my irrigation system on the City of Raleigh’s public water supply has been deactivated. The 

City of Raleigh shall not be held liable for any cause, for failure to detect any facility or residence that has not properly 

deactivated irrigation lines from the public water supply nor shall this letter diminish the responsibility of any property 

owner from whose property a contamination of the public water supply may originate.  

 
Owner:   

 

Address:   

 

City: NC, Zip Code:   

 

Signed: Date:   

 

COR CC Inspector: ___________ Date of Inspection:   

Please submit this form to the Cross Connection Program: 

Office: 919-996-2747  

Fax: 919-996-1868 

Email: cross.connection@raleighnc.gov  

 

Mail:    

City of Raleigh 

c/o: Cross Connection Program 

3304 Terminal Dr. Bldg 200 

Raleigh, NC 27604
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